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Issued on behalf of Port of Sheerness Ltd. the Statutory Harbour Authority for the River Medway and The Swale 
Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded at the Peel Ports Group Port Control Centre. 

 
No. 31 – 2021 (Updated 23.07.21) 
 

River Medway – Long Reach – Kingsnorth Jetty 

Removal of Mooring Buoys 
Notice is hereby given that: work to recover the buoys and groundwork will require 

diver assistance which will continue into next week. Completion of the work is now 

expected on or around 30.07.2021, passing vessels are reminded to navigate with 

caution and reduce their wash when “Liftmoor” is on site. 

 

Notice is hereby given that:  Peel Ports London Medway will be permanently removing 

the two mooring buoys currently located to the west of Kingsnorth Jetty. 
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The multi-cat vessel “Liftmoor” will commence work on 19/07/2021 and will be on site for 

approximately 3 days. The intention is to retrieve both mooring buoys and completely 

recover all riser chains and associated groundwork which will then be transported to 

Sheerness. Whilst lifting/recovery operations are underway passing vessels are requested 

to navigate with caution and reduce their wash.  -  Admiralty Chart No. 1835 refers. 

 

 

 

Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74 call sign 

“Medway VTS’ or direct via telephone on 0151 649 6148  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Marine Operations Department       23rd July 2021. 

Peel Ports London Medway  


